
UPDATED MAY 25, 2022 

If you are not feeling well, please stay home. 

 

In keeping with the CDC’s most recent recommendations, wearing a mask will now 

be encouraged for all indoor activities at Mt. Zion.  

If our transmission risk decreases to low risk, we will go back to masks optional. 

We will continue to provide masks to anyone who would like one. 

If you are in need of pastoral care, please contact  

Pastor Carolyn at 715-396-1465. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 


